
  

Hemagram Name Change 

PATHOLOGY & LABORATORY MEDICINE - APRIL 20, 2018 

UVMMC has used the terms Complete Blood Count and Hemagram interchangeably for 

many years. Generally, the Complete Blood Count (CBC) is a term with greater clinical 

recognition; additionally, in some laboratories, the Hemagram does not include a platelet 

count. For these reasons, on June 6, 2018 the laboratory will update all tests systems to 

say Complete Blood Count or Complete Blood Count with Differential. As always, these 

tests will include a platelet count. 
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